
EAGLE VILLAGE AERIE #3171 JANUARY 2018 

This will be a short newsletter as everyone 

needs a break after the holidays.  There are a 

few thing going on and we will keep you post-

ed at the club. 

 

BOOSTERS  

Virginia Creighton 

Ronald Faerber 

Eileene Parrish 

Leroy McDonald 

Neil (Red) Burnell 

   Lloyd Ostiguy 

THANK YOU! 

Please pray for the safety of our troops and 

our veterans wherever they may be.   Keep 

them in your thoughts and prayers. 

HAPPY NEW YEARS TO ALL OF OUR MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILY.  

Thanks to all for your generous donations made during the Holiday sea-

son. 

Thanks to all of our volunteers for helping with functions during the 

last year and look forward to working again with many of the members 

who  give the extra helping hand. 

Thanks to all of our bartenders and to our wonderful kitchen staff.  You 

are appreciated. 

 

If  you want to keep up to date with our club, 

check us out on Facebook at aerie 3171  or our 

webpage at  www. foeaerie3171.com 

We try to keep the pages updated as soon as 

things happen.  Check it out! 

JANUARY  27 

2nd annual Sunshine Bingo Poker Run 

Sunshine Bingo (Bob and Claudia Wilson) will be hosting a 

Poker Run on January 27st .  This sounds like a really fun 

day and it is for a Veteran Charity.   

Signup will be at the American Legion 312.  It is $10.00 a 

hand  (one hand per participant) and all vehicles are wel-

come. Signup starting at 9am with kick stands up at 10am 

sharp.  Breakfast sandwiches available for donations. 

IMPORTANT 

ALL  PARTICIPANTS WILL NEED TO BE AT THE STOPS IN OR-

DER, AS THERE WILL ONLY ONE STAFF MEMBER AT THE 

CURRENT STOP:  THE STOPS ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

1ST ALP 312 67TH AVE E.  SARASOTA 

2ND ALP 309 IN PALMETTO 

3RD  MOOSE 2117 IN PALMETTO 

4TH ALP 325 IN ELLENTON 

5TH ELKS 2855 LAKEWOOD RANCH 

6TH  MC BUNKER 588 I BRADENTON 

THE LAST STOP WILL BE AT EAGLES 3171.  

THERE WILL BE FOOD AVAILABLE AND REWARDS BEST AND 

OVERALL POKER HAND. 

Additional information  call 941-751-5323 

ATTENTION AUXILIARY MEMBERS: 

The by-laws committee will be setting for both January 

Meetings (Jan. 9th and 23rd, plus the  first meeting in 

February (Feb. 13th).  If any member  have anything 

new to submit, come and see us. 

Chairman, Eileen Parrish 




